
COALWAY COMMUNITY INFANT SCHOOL 
Tel: 01594 833457 

                            13th October 2017 
 

School finishes for the holiday next Thursday 19th October, at 3.00 p.m.  Term 2 
begins Monday 30th October. 
 
May we thank everyone for their support this term and wish everyone an 
enjoyable holiday – it has been a really busy and successful first term and we are 
delighted with how well the children have settled in to their new classes.  We 
hope everyone has a good break! 
 

   Thank you also for your support with recent events in school…  
An incredible £137.36 was raised for the Forest Food Bank through our Harvest sale, and a 
number of bottles, tins and packets were also sent to the Food Bank in Coleford. 

 
… and, thanks to all your purchases from the Book Fair, we were able to take £381 in 
books as commission.  The staff and children are extremely grateful as they were able to get 
all the books from their ‘wish lists’ for their classroom libraries!     

 
Before the end of term… 
‘Academy’ photographers will be on site on Tuesday 17th October to take individual 
and family photographs.  If you would like your child to be photographed, please ensure that 
request forms are returned to school by Monday 16th October.   

 
Please return any Cauliflower Cards forms by 9.00 a.m. Tuesday 17th October. 
 
Other notices… 
 
Year 2 Clubs & ‘Let’s Get Cooking’ Club   Replies for Let’s Get Cooking Club should have 
been returned to school by today, with Year 2 Club replies due by Monday 16th.  Parents will 
then receive letters next week with dates for their child to attend these clubs this year.  Year 
2 Clubs will start in the first week back, from Tuesday 31st October. 
 
Hot Dog Sale      
We will be selling hot dogs after school on Friday 3rd November to raise money for our ‘Let’s 
Get Cooking’ Club and get everyone in the spirit for Bonfire Night! 
  

 
Have a lovely holiday! 


